At Dependency Review Hearings, Permanency Planning Hearings, and other such hearings as
appropriate, the court with discretion, based on the parents needs and involvement in the
dependency process, may ask the following questions. The questions are designed to help
increase conversations in the courtroom with parents present that can support the
reunification process for our families.

1. What does this parent need to do to improve their finding of compliance and
progress for the next review period?

2. What does this parent need to do to increase visits and decrease visitation
restrictions on Family Time?

3. What is the threat or danger to the child(ren) that requires
supervised/monitored visitations during Family Time?

4. What needs to occur for the child(ren) to return home?



